
As an Oregonian I strongly urge the Oregon legislature to pass HB2927 as is and not pass SB 

825. The President should be representative of all people of the United States and it is time we 

enact the National Popular Vote Interstate Compact so every person, and especially every 

Oregonian’s vote counts equal to those voting individuals in any other state.  

Oregon needs to lead the way, away from statewide-winner-take-all towards election by a 

national popular vote. I urge you to not support SB 825 which abdicates this constitutional 

responsibility of the legislature in favor of referring the issue to the voters. The legislature needs 

to stand up and lead us in putting into place a fair and equitable system for the people of this 

state.  The people rely on you, the educated electorate who understand the issue and we need you 

to act for Oregon. 

Please do not pass SB 825.     

Diane Hoffman 

1136 SE Sherrett St 

Portland, OR  

 


